Online Admission System for Observer Organizations Page 1 sur 1

UNF% [ Francets Bensier  Log owl My application Communication My account Help
m’sﬁon stem

Online
for Observer Organizations

Send a message - Deadline for COP 23/CMP 13 is 31 August 2016 A

Message:

Send message

Recent messages

Dear UNFCCC, 2016-01-26 20:05 CET Posted by Mr. Jean Francois Donzier
thank you for these good news.

See you at COP21 in Marrocco.

INBO PTS

Dear applicant, 2016-01-26 16:14 CET Posted by Secretariat

In reference to your application for observer status in the UNFCCC process, the secretariat is pleased to inform you that the
Conference of the Parties (COP) at its twenty-first session has admitted your organization to the UNFCCC process as an observer
organization. The admitted organizations are listed in document FCCC/CP/2015/5
(http://unfcce.int/documentation/documents/advanced_search/items/6911.php?priref=600008621).

In accordance with decision 36/CMP .1, which provides that a single process would be used for the admission of observer
organizations to sessions of the COP and of the Conference of the Parties serving as the meeting of the Parties to the Kyoto
Protocol (CMP), with decisions on admission of observer organizations being taken by the COP, admitted observer organizations
may be represented at sessions of both COP and CMP as well as their subsidiary bodies in the Convention process.

The secretariat welcomes your further participation in the UNFCCC process and looks forward to working with you for its future
sessions.

Further information, policies and guidelines on the participation of observer organizations in the UNFCCC process may be found on
the 1IGO and NGO web pages of the UNFCCC website , including the “Guidelines for the participation of representatives of non-
governmental organizations at meetings of the bodies of the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change” .

Please contact the observer organizations liaison feam at <cool@unfccc.int> should you have any questions or inquiries.

In case you as account holder in OAS are not the DCP of your organization, kindly share your credeﬁtials with your DCP in order to
ensure access for her/him.

Thank you,
Mr. David Hildebrand
Observer Organizations Liaison Unit



